
HEADTEACHER’S
NEWSLETTER

The communication between school and parent is vital in reinforcing
to students that the school and you, the parent, is a team with the

same goal: to support children in reaching their potential.1.
Dear Parent or Carer,

May I take this opportunity to thank all those parents or carers who
attended our Open Evening on Wednesday and to those parents or
carers who enabled so many enthusiastic young people to act as
guides, helpers and curriculum team demonstrators. Without you all,
the evening would not have gone as smoothly and have been the
success that it was. Thank you to all. Gateacre School is now the
school of choice for many parents and carers from our local
community.

On a slightly different note, could I request that those young
people who need to leave school for medical appointments etc,
notify the Admin Team on admin@gateacre.org or telephone the
school on 0151 363 1111 giving as much notice as possible so that
we can ensure those important messages are passed on and that
your child is ready to be collected by yourselves in reception
preventing any unnecessary delay.

On what has been a wet week, I wish you all a drier and enjoyable
weekend.

Yours faithfully,

Gareth Jones 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE2.
Year 7       91.65%
Year 8       91.1%
Year 9       89.9%
Year 10     84.55%
Year 11     89.05%
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OH WHAT A NIGHT!
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2ND OCT
INSET Day

10TH OCT
Year 7 Form Tutor Meet &

Greet

17th OCT
Sixth Form Parents Evening

27th OCT
Break for Half Term

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Year 7- Finnlay Barnes
He is just the loveliest young man. Miss Rowe visited my class and he
gave her a big smile and a wave, I assumed he was in her Maths class,

but he isn’t, he’s just so pleasant!

Year 8- David Jones
David was brilliant helping out during Open Evening, it shows how much
he has improved and matured. This would not have happened a year ago

so well done David! Miss Joe

Year 9- Ryley McGrath-O'Toole 
Ryley has made the perfect start to Gateacre. He's arrived to school
each day on time and prepared for the day ahead. He is polite, has

worked hard in all of his lessons so far and has fitted straight into 9.6.
Well done Ryley! Miss Kilner

Year 10- Violet Sutton
For working so consistently well in History. She has made an

outstanding start to GCSE History.

Year 11- Mason Taylor
Amazing work since starting Year 11

GATEACRE GREATS
A WEEKLY ‘WELL-DONE’ TO STUDENTS

BEING THE BEST THEY CAN BE 

4. 

FOLLOW GATEACRE SCHOOL ON

3.

Y9 FOOTBALL TEAM

A big congratulations to our year 9s
progressing in the National cup away in

Stockport this week.

3-3 was the score but we won 3-1 on pens
thanks to Luke Alfonso making 3 penalty

saves. 

https://www.instagram.com/gateacreschool/
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